COMMUNICATION C111
ITEM NO. 4
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

March 1, 2022

From: Rosanna DeFrancesca < Rosanna. DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>

Sent: Thursday, February 17, 2022 5:49 PM

To: Rosanna Papadopoulos

Cc: DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca; Nancy Tamburini <Nancy.Tamburini@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca;

Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: RE: [External] notice of a new development application for 3812 Major Mackenzie Drive

Hi Rosanna,

Thank you for your email. I completely agree with all your comments and thank you for the support. There is strength in numbers!!! As I have already stated, I will NOT be supporting this development in its current form. I will forward your comments to our city planners for consideration.

Sincerely, Rosanna

Rosanna DeFrancesca

905-832-8585 x8339 | rosanna.defrancesca@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan | Ward 3 Councillor

2141 Major Mackenzie Drive., Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1



To subscribe to my E-Newsletter click here.

From: Rosanna Papadopoulos

Sent: Thursday, February 17, 2022 10:00 AM

To: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>

Cc:

Subject: [External] notice of a new development application for 3812 Major Mackenzie Drive

Good morning Rosanna,

Hope your morning is going well so far:)

My name is Rosanna Papadopoulos, I am in receipt of your email and I also did receive all correspondences pertaining to the new development application for 3812 Major Mackenzie Drive.

I am emailing, due to the fact I would not be able to be present at council meetings.

I have been a residence in Vaughan for the last 25 years, and for the last 12 years where this new development is being proposed. I also work not too far from this.

Not happy to see this. This development is not suitable for this area.

I feel that for our value of our homes, this development would be an eye sore. Especially being at the corner of Weston Road and Major Mackenzie. These types of developments should be put somewhere where there is large empty land.

This development would make it such a congestion in our area. I know that there is a lot of land between Teston Road and Pinevally. There this development would be suitable.

Your time in this matter is greatly appreciated.

Respectfully,

ROSANNA PAPADOPOULOS
CITYVIEW BLVD.
VAUGHAN, ON